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Dear Honorable Representatives in Oregon, 

 

We healthcare physicians and providers are the David in this David and Goliath fight. 

We have seen how inadequate and neglectful corporate medicine has been to serve 

the public benefit.  Be the first state to kick them out and be that model for better 

healthcare for your residents. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr Stephanie Yan 


